


























Bernie Bacon

From: Lynette Shaw [mailto:lynettejshaw@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 08, 2018 10:43 AM

To: Bernie Bacon <bbacon@cityofcamas.us>

Subject: Fireworks Input

Hi there -

I received your email address from Next Door. I unfortunately missed the window for the survey related to
fireworks in Camas so am sending you my input via email.

| know there are quite a few folks on both sides of the fence on this one. My husband and | are
against the current fireworks policy in Camas. Our dog was traumatized since our first 4th of July and
would not go walking at night any longer. | know many neighbor pets went missing (and some never
found) or were left very frightened. People leave their mess all over the street for someone else to
clean up and | worry one year my house is going to catch on fire from careless use.

We were kind of blown away by the level of fireworks allowed when we moved here 3 years ago, this
is probably the only thing that bums us out about Camas. We love it here but seriously, the fireworks
are a bit out of control and 4th of July is a holiday we no longer look forward. | think we will plan to
go out of town this year so our pets and family do not have to withstand the trauma.

Would love to see fireworks limited to 1 day only and made the safe and sane kind. In addition, let
the community pitch in for a big fireworks show done by professionals, what a great way to celebrate
with our neighbors.

Thank you for listening!

Lynette Shaw
Grass Valley



